
  again 0313 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  again 0313 # anagennao {an-ag-en-nah'-o}; from 303 and 1080;
to beget or (by extension) bear (again): -- beget, (bear) X
({again}).[ql

  are 1084 # gennetos {ghen-nay-tos'}; from 1080; born: -- they
that {are} born.[ql

  be 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, {be} delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  be 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, {be} born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  bear 0313 # anagennao {an-ag-en-nah'-o}; from 303 and 1080; to
beget or (by extension) bear (again): -- beget, ({bear}) X
(again).[ql

  bear 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- {bear}, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  beget 0313 # anagennao {an-ag-en-nah'-o}; from 303 and 1080;
to beget or (by extension) bear (again): -- {beget}, (bear) X
(again).[ql

  beget 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, {beget}, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  birth 1083 # gennesis {ghen'-nay-sis}; from 1080; nativity: --
{birth}.[ql

  born 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be {born},
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  born 1084 # gennetos {ghen-nay-tos'}; from 1080; born: -- they
that are {born}.[ql

  bring 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
{bring} forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  conceive 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
 to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, {conceive}, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  delivered 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of
1085; to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of
the mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be
born, bring forth, conceive, be {delivered} of, gender, make,
spring.[ql

  birth 1083 # gennesis {ghen'-nay-sis}; from 1080; nativity: --
{birth}.[ql

  forth 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring {forth}, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  fruit 1081 # gennema {ghen'-nay-mah}; from 1080; offspring; by
analogy, produce (literally or figuratively): -- {fruit},
generation.[ql

  gender 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, {gender}, make, spring.
[ql

  generation 1081 # gennema {ghen'-nay-mah}; from 1080;
offspring; by analogy, produce (literally or figuratively): --
fruit, {generation}.[ql

  make 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, {make}, spring.
[ql

  of 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered {of}, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  spring 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, {spring}.
[ql

  that 1084 # gennetos {ghen-nay-tos'}; from 1080; born: -- they
{that} are born.[ql

  they 1084 # gennetos {ghen-nay-tos'}; from 1080; born: --
{they} that are born.[ql
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